
 

                                       

                                     

    

                                 

                                 

                                 

         

                                 

                                     

                             

 

 

 

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: February 10, 2020 5:27 PM
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Update on Improving Accessibility of Operating Reserve stakeholder engagement – 

February 10, 2020 

The IESO would like to thank stakeholders who submitted feedback by the January 10, 2020 deadline on the high level 
design of the proposed solution to the operating reserve (OR) accessibility issue that was presented at the December 10, 
2019 webinar. 

The IESO will take this feedback into consideration when further refining the details of the proposed claw‐back 
mechanism and OR activation performance criteria which will be presented for stakeholder review at the next SE 
meeting in March. Further details about the meeting, including the location and agenda, will be communicated to 
stakeholders by end of February. 

In response to stakeholder feedback received during the December 10, 2019 engagement webinar, the IESO has created 
a graphic showing an example of the timeline for an OR activation and target under the proposed OR activation 
performance criteria. This graphic will be posted to the engagement webpage on February 11, 2020. 

Regards, 

Dale Fitzgerald, CEM | Senior Advisor, Stakeholder Engagement 
Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) |  
Web: www.ieso.ca | Twitter: IESO_Tweets | LinkedIn: IESO 

1 

http://ieso.ca/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Improving-Accessibility-of-Operating-Reserve
www.ieso.ca

